
 
  

 
  

  
We are pleased to inform you that Officials of Industry Monitoring Group (IMG) of Reserve Bank 
of India (RBI) are visiting PHD Chamber to interact with our esteemed members on Thursday, 
27th  February 2020, 2:30 pm at PHD House, New Delhi. 
  
The interaction with the Officials of IMG would focus on developments in Indian Industry against 
the backdrop of domestic and global developments. 
  
We would be grateful to you for your presence during the session and request you to kindly 
make it convenient to attend the interactive session.  
 
 A line of confirmation to Ms Surbhi Sharma, Associate Economist through email at 
surbhi@phdcci.in/ research@phdcci.in or fax at 011-49545451 shall be highly appreciated on the 
enclosed slip. For any queries, feel free to get in touch with us at 011-49545454 Ext 131. 

   
  
  
  

 

 Warm Regards, 

Dr S P Sharma 

Chief Economist 

PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry   

PHD House, 4/2 Siri Institutional Area 

August Kranti Marg, New Delhi-110016, India 

Tel: +91 49545454 Ext: 111, Fax: +91 11 26855450 

Email: spsharma@phdcci.in ; Website: www.phdcci.in 

Follow us on 

 
  

    
  

 
 
 



  
 
 

RESPONSE SLIP 
  

Interaction with 
Officials of Industry Monitoring Group (IMG) of RBI  

27th February 2020, 2:30 pm onwards at PHD House, New Delhi  
  
Dr S P Sharma 
Chief Economist  
PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry 
PHD House, 4/2, Siri Institutional Area, 
August Kranti Marg, New Delhi 110016 
Email : spsharma@phdcci.in  

    
I / We shall join  Interaction with the Members of Industry Monitoring Group (IMG) 
of RBI. 
  
Name(s) & Designation(s) 
  
1. ___________________________________________________________ 

  
2.      __________________________________________________________ 

  
   Organization: ___________________________________________________ 

  
   Address:________________________________________________________ 
  
   Tel:______________Fax:______________Email:_______________________ 
  
  

  
  
  

 

  


